
March 17, 2006 

The Sumitomo Trust & Banking Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Comment on today’s media report 

 
There were some media reports today regarding alliances between The Sumitomo Trust 
& Banking Co., Ltd. and The Yachiyo Bank, Ltd. We are in the process of negotiation. 
We will announce officially as soon as the decision is made. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Koichi Onaka, Head of IR Office, Financial Management Department 

The Sumitomo Trust & Banking Co., Ltd. 

Telephone: +81-3-3286-8354, Fax: 81-3-3286-4654 


